
To: Board of Directors, Feather River Rail Society 

RE: Committee consensus: Carrbell Plow / Sunburst Rose 

From:  FRRS Collections Management Committee 

7/09/2016 

 

 

The Committee was asked to consider the following by Director Vicknair: 

• The “Carrbell” snow plow, currently stored at the moribund Almanor Railroad.  

Unanimous decision: Not relevant to the permanent collection. 

• Southern Pacific sleeper “Sunburst Rose” nee WPMW 37-7 

Unanimous decision: Transfer / trade to CSRM. 

“It has always been my understanding that there was/is an intention to recreate a relatively 
complete WP wreck/work train and this car was part of that plan… as long as these pieces sit 
randomly on the property, they are not fulfilling their role in the collection. “ – Mike Mucklin 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

FRRS Collection Management Committee 

J. Chris Allan, Chair 

 


